



1 March 2018

Dear Parents

EMERGENCY CLOSURE

Unfortunately, because of the high winds, there are lots of reports and photos showing that huge amounts of snow have been blown onto the main roads, in particular the main road from Cliffe and the B2000. In addition to this, many weather sites have given forecasts of further snow and freezing conditions for the rest of today.

With this in mind, because of these conditions, but more importantly the health and safety risk to our school community, almost half of whom travel from outside Cliffe Woods, we will be shutting again today.

I have asked teachers to provide some work for all year groups that will be available on the school website via a link on the first page by 10 am this morning.

I would like to reassure you that decisions like this are not made lightly, so thank you for your patience and my apologies for any inconvenience caused.

In order to stop the early morning communications, a decision will be made regarding tomorrow at approximately 8 pm, but, looking at the forecast, I anticipate us being closed again.

Yours sincerely

Mr T Muggridge
Headteacher